
,
_ - - - - - - _ - - - - - - - - - - _ - _ - - - _ - _ - - - - - - - - - - - - - . -- - - - - - - - - - - - _ _ - - - _ . - - - - _ -

APR 061982

\\*I9

,k'/,'

Florida Power and Light Company < 9
? , c[ 4,ATIN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig Vice President ' ,

Advanced Systems and Technology oc

g@@63$,#* ;gP. O. Box 529100 9; ' -

Hiami, FL 33152 -

* 899 -c; O s/Gentlemen: ,

4 dSubject: Report Nos 4 and 50-251/81-24 e

Thank you for your letter of March 15, 1982, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the deficiencies identified as a consequence of our appraisal of the
emergency preparedness program at the Turkey Point Nuclear Station Units 3 and 4,
License Nos. DPR-31 and DPR-41, respectively, brought to your attention in our
letter of Novenber 13, 1981. We will examine your corrective actions and plans
during subsequent inspections.

lie appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: H. E. Yaeger, Site Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Florida
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